
From: Geoff Munro [munro@adf.org.au] 
Sent: Monday, 16 June 2008 9:58 AM 
To: Community Affairs, Committee (SEN) 
Cc: Zappe, Ingrid (SEN) 
Subject: Material for Senate Committee RTD Inquiry  
Dear Mr Humphrey /Ms Zappe 
 
During the ADF presentation to the Senate Inquiry into RTDs last Wednesday, Ms 
Rosemary Maclean and I promised to provide additional material.  In order to do that I 
have attached the following materials:  
 
(1) A reference for the Australian Bureau of Statistics paper reporting wholesale sales 
data from i.e. ref no.  4307.0.55.001 - Apparent Consumption of Alcohol, Australia, 
2006-07 (Reissue) 
  
http://www.abs.gov.au/AUSSTATS/abs@.nsf/mf/4307.0.55.001/
  
(2) An ADF statement on the importance of collecting wholesale sales data. 
  
(3) Two media articles reporting comments on RTDs by Mr Baxter (see above). 
 
(4) Advertising/promotional images of certain RTDs published in various editions of 
National Liquor News (see above). 
 
(5) In addition I have provided an on-line link to the Livingston paper (on Victorian 
trends in risky consumption) of which we provided a paper copy at the hearing:  
  
http://www.phaa.net.au//documents/mediaRelease/ANZJPHarticleRecenttrendsinrisk
yalcoholconsumptionVictoria.pdf
  
I trust the Committee will find this material of interest.  
 
Sincerely  
 
Geoff Munro   
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